CONTACT:
tDF NEWS the office@dancefactorynews.com

March 4, 2024 785-272-4548

factory

@ SUMMER ENROLLMENT IS OPEN! CLICK HERE FOR ENROLLMENT OPTIONS: SUMMER ENROLLMENT

OUR PARENT TODDLER CLASSES AND 3 YEAR OLD-2ND GRADE CAMPS
COMPLETELY SOLD OUT LAST SUMMER - DO NOT WAIT TO ENROLL! &

@ PARENT OBSERVATION WEEK - MARCH 4TH-7TH - This week is Parent Observation week!
Teachers will individually come to the front door to let their classes' parents in for the last five minutes of
class. Please do not enter the studio until your child's class is called. Please plan to be in the mall, outside
of the studio, ten minutes before your dancer's class concludes. Each dancer may invite two observers to
watch them. Parent Observation Week is open to studio dancers 3 years old - high school. Our Mini, PC
and Company dancers do not participate in Parent Observation Week

@ SPRING BREAK -- The Dance Factory will be closed March 8th-17th to observe Spring Break!

@ MARCH BIRTHDAYS - Dancers with a birthday in March: stop by the front desk for a treat!

@ DANCE SHOE LABELING - We currently have over 60 shoes in our lost and found without names in
them! We would love to be able to return lost shoes to our dancers. Please take a moment and label your
dancer’s shoes with their name or initials so that we may return them if needed!

@ REMIND - If you are currently not receiving text message updates from us, please text '@DFSTUDIO3'
TO '81010' - we use this free text messaging system to keep you updated with reminders and
communicate urgent messages.

@ NEWS PAGE - Our NEWS page will house all of our newsletters and important information for the year.
Please be sure to check it frequently.

@ BEST OF TOPEKA 2024 - It is time to nominate The Dance Factory - and all of your other favorite
local businesses by clicking here: NOMINATE NOW

" UPCOMING CALENDAR DATES "

MARCH 4-7 - PARENT OBSERVATION WEEK

MARCH 5TH - FEES DUE

MARCH 7TH - LATE FEES APPLY

MARCH 8-17 - SPRING BREAK - STUDIO CLOSED

APRIL 5TH - FEES DUE

APRIL 7TH - LATE FEES APPLY

MAY 5TH - FEES DUE

MAY 7TH - LATE FEES APPLY

MAY 23 - LAST DAY OF REGULAR SEASON PARENT/TODDLER CLASSES
MAY 27 - MEMORIAL DAY - STUDIO CLOSED

MAY 30 - LAST DAY OF REGULAR CLASSES

JUNE 3-8 - DRESS REHEARSAL / CONCERT WEEK AT TPAC
JUNE 7 & 8 - JUNE CONCERTS - TPAC
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